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CLUB NEWS 
 
Good afternoon Rotarians and guests and welcome to the September 2nd 2021 meeting of the Rotary 
Club of Calgary at Stampede Park. I am the Club’s President, Craig Stokke.   
 
On behalf of our Club, I would like to offer condolences to the Filipski and Park families on the passing 
of Terri. Past President Chas would like to advise that Terri’s Funeral Service will be held at: 
 
2:00 pm on Wednesday September 8th at Sacred Heart Parish, 1307 - 14 St. SW, Calgary AB T3C 1C6.  
 
Chas has also asked me to pass on a few words to the Club on his behalf: 
 

“Please give my thanks to all my fellow Rotarians and Partners who have reached out, sent food, and offered con-
dolences and words of support. It feels like I’ve heard from everyone in the club!  
 
At this time, I have many obligations that I must attend to right away. Please let our membership know that I’ve 
filed away all electronic messages and cards, and I’ve catalogued meals. I pledge to personally convey my thanks 
to all, once I have attended to my primary duties to Terri’s last needs. She would expect no less of me.  This Club is 
indeed a family”      ~ Chas Filipski. 
 
Terri was a very valued member of our Rotary Partners. For the benefit of our District Governor and 
Assistant Governor, I would like to describe the unique and special relationship between our Club and 
our Rotary Partners.  
 
Our Rotary Partners are spouses and friends of Stampede Park Rotarians and true “partners in ser-
vice”. Our Rotary Partners are approximately 80 members strong and they contribute greatly to our 
many projects and events throughout the year. They fundraise, they support charities, and host many 
social events. 
 
In the past year, we have lost four Partners; Lorraine MacDonald, Ellen Smith, Anna Zacharki, and Terri 
Filipski. Because we have not been meeting in person, we haven’t had an opportunity to properly 
acknowledge these ladies so I would ask that you join me in a moment of silence to remember these 
important members of our Rotary family. 
 
Please join Glenn Potter and myself for the singing of O Canada followed by Rotary Grace. 
 
The Stampede Park Serving staff would ap-
preciate if you would place your lunch cards 
at the top of your place settings so that the 
wait staff can easily see/access them. Enjoy 
your lunch and we’ll be back soon. 
 
HEAD TABLE:  District Governor Martin Par-
nell, Assistant District Governor David Leslie, 
President-Elect Jim Fitzowich, Sharyl Madi-
gan, Luanne Whitmarsh and President Craig 
Stokke 

 
VISITORS/GUESTS:  Bill Sumner introduced District Governor Martin Parnell, Assistant Dis-
trict Governor David Leslie, Todd Richardson and Todd Beech (guests of Glen Richardson), 
Denise MacLeod (guest of Kevin MacLeod), Rhonda Yaskowich (guest of Ernie Yaskowich) 
and visiting Rotarian John Reilly from the Canmore Club. 
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CLUB NEWS 
 
COMMUNITY KITCHEN VOLUNTEERING: Past President Earl Huson would like to remind us that he is 
looking for volunteers to assist Community Kitchens to support their Good Food Box program. This 
provides fresh fruits and vegetables to families at a very low cost. There are shifts available start-
ing September 13th to December. This is an important community program - the schedule is below:   
Community Kitchens located at:  3751 - 21 Street NE  
Volunteers must be 18 years and older . We need two volunteers per shift. The specific dates and 
times are as follows.   
September 13th:  5:00 pm: 2 volunteers needed 
September 28th:  1:00 pm: 2 volunteers needed   
October 4th:         5:00 pm: 2 volunteers needed   
October 26th:      1:00 pm: 2 volunteers needed   
November 30th:  5:00 pm: 2 volunteers needed   
December 6th:    5:00 pm: 2 volunteers needed   
 
Submitted by: Earl Huson: ehuslink@telusplanet.net or 403 686 0828 
 
50/50 DRAW: Neil Magee announced there was $110 to be won. Luanne 
Whitmarsh was the lucky winner, although , our Sergeant at Arms, 
promptly relieved her of some of it! 
 
CASINO: Craig Stokke: Thank you to everyone who volunteered in our casino the past couple days, 
it was a lot of fun. Special thanks to Lynn Grant for organizing, 

 
Rock ‘em Sock ‘em Event: Sharyl Madigan announced that Rex Murphy is coming to town 
as the Prime Speaker for the event with Ted Morton as another panelist and Danielle 
Smith as the moderator. Tickets will be available online by the end of next week and one 
can purchase an individual ticket, a table or a sponsorship, all online. All funds go toward 
Club operations. 
 

Fellowship Weekend at Waterton: Past President Al Johnson:  
September 17th to 19th is going vertical. Some Rotarians are planning to go to Waterton 
for a Fellowship Weekend. Here is a rough agenda of the plan …  
 Arrival: Thursday September 16th or Friday September 17th. Hotels are honouring 

discounts. 
   
 Thursday Evening: Wine and Cheese Party 
   
 Friday: Golf times available     Friday Evening: Fellowship Dinner will be arranged  
   
 The balance of the weekend is open to create fellowship    
Please contact:  Penny Leckie:    Email: penny@taxtherapist.ca             Cell: 403 652 0365 
                           Or:  Allan Johnson   Email: allanj@sheratonlabels.com     Cell 403 815 5774  

Let’s have some fun 
 
Health and Wellness: Dorothea Schaab would like to remind us to continue reaching out and sup-
porting Bob and Marlene Wiens as Bob continues with his cancer treatments at Tom Baker. 
 
Sergeant at Arms: Jim Fitzowich: After relieving Luanne Whitmarsh of some of her 
50/50 winnings, Jim Fitzowich announced the theme of the trivia questions: Labour 
Day. He managed to lighten the wallets of Bryan Walton, Jim Hutchens, Ken Copi-
thorne and Mark Ambrose with historical questions about the first official Labour Day 
in Canada, the first Labour Day parade, when the legislation was introduced and by 
which PM and the record of wins and losses between the Edmonton and Calgary Foot-
ball teams.    Good job Jim! 
 
 

mailto:ehuslink@telusplanet.net
mailto:penny@taxtherapist.ca
mailto:allanj@sheratonlabels.com
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CLUB NEWS 
 
Upcoming Meetings: Craig Stokke: We have some amazing events and speakers coming up. Consid-
er inviting friends and acquaintances that you respect to one of our upcoming Rotary events. 
 

NEXT WEEK’S MEETING:SEPTEMBER 9th At The Blue Room:  
Greg Martin: Rotary Profile 
We will honour Past President Greg Martin and will watch his Rotary profile. 
Greg and Joanne have done so much for our Club and community.  
Joanne and Greg’s family will be in attendance 
 
REMINDER: 
If you would like to attend the meeting next week and order the main meal 
or sandwich  
 You must register by 9:00 am September 3rd (tomorrow).   Here is the link to register for September 9th:  
 
https://rotarycs.org/event/rccsp-september-9th-meeting-registration/ 

 
FOOD AT MEETINGS: Craig Stokke: We now have a sand-
wich option for members and visitors who attend. Please 
always try to register in advance on Friday 9:00 am prior 
to the next meeting.  Even if you didn’t register in ad-
vance, come to the meeting anyways. We will order 5-6 
cold sandwiches each week (that will be available on a 
first come-first served basis) so, even if you can’t commit 

until the late minute it is likely you will still be able to have a meal with us. 
 

Closing Remarks: President Stokke: 
 
Again, I finish by asking you to think about some-
thing as you leave Rotary House today ... 
 
 What do you need from our Rotary Club this 
       week?  
 What does our Club and Community need from   
       you this week?   
 
With that, our meeting is adjourned 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S MEETING LINK:   https://youtu.be/07riv-tCTok 
 
    
 

BRIDGE CLUB: Starts September 10th: We are looking for new members!   It is held every sec-
ond Friday at the Royal Canadian Legion #285 on Horton Road between 11:30 - 3:00pm for 
the low cost of $2 per person per session. You may join as a single or a couple and don’t need 
to commit for each session until the week before. It is fun, social bridge and all levels of skill 
are in attendance. Contact: Don Taylor or Tony Ng if you would like to play. We have any-
where from 3-6 tables of 4. Spares are needed to ensure we have multiples of 4. This is an 
easy way for new members to meet established Rotarians. 

https://rotarycs.org/event/rccsp-september-9th-meeting-registration/
https://youtu.be/07riv-tCTok
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DISTRICT GOVERNOR MARTIN PARNELL VISITS ... 

Speaker Introduction: President Elect Jim Fitzowich 
 
In 2010, following a 25-year mining career, Martin Parnell started his "Quests 
for Kids" initiative. Over the next five years he completed 10 "Quests". These 
included running 250 marathons in one year, setting five Guinness World Rec-
ords in endurance events and summiting Mount Kilimanjaro in 21 hours. At the 
end of 2014, he had raised over $1.3m for the humanitarian organization Right 
To Play and 27,000 children had been given the gift of hope. 
 
Martin has published three books including “THE SECRET MARATHON-
Empowering women and girls in Afghanistan through sport”. He is also Execu-
tive Producer of “THE SECRET MARATHON” documentary.  
 
Through books, films, articles, keynotes and workshops, Martin shares 
his message of having a “Finish the Race Attitude – Set goals, overcome 
obstacles and achieve outstanding results”.  
Martin is an 11 year member of the Rotary Club of Cochrane, having 
held the roles of Public Image Director, Club President and Assistant Governor. He is married to Sue, 
and has three children, Kyle, Calum and Kristina and three grandchildren Autumn, Nathan and 
Matthew. 
 
District Governor Parnell began his presentation with a Land Acknowledgement: 
 
Rotary District 5360 gratefully acknowledges that we are within the traditional and ancestral terri-
tories and gathering place for diverse Indigenous peoples. Most of our district clubs and members, 
within southern Alberta, are located in Treaty 7 territory, the traditional lands of the Blackfoot Na-
tions (including Siksika, Piikani, and Kainai, the Tsuut’ina Nations), as well as the Stoney Nakoda 
First Nations. As the District includes parts of Saskatchewan, we also acknowledge that these 
members are within the Treaty 4 and 6 areas. We appreciate all the many First Nations, Métis, and 
Inuit whose footsteps have marked these lands for centuries.  
We acknowledge the impacts and trauma the current events have brought for Indigenous People 
and communities regarding Residential Schools throughout Alberta, Saskatchewan and across Can-
ada. We want to acknowledge Residential School Survivors and the families who have been impact-
ed as a result of the Residential School system. Most importantly we acknowledge the children 
who were taken too soon.  
 
DG Parnell went on to compare last year with this coming Rotary year as a virtual to a year of tran-
sition. DG Parnell ended the presentation with a Rotary Moment recalling the devastation in High 
River caused by the 2013 flood and the support provided by Rotary during this difficult time.   
“Serve to change lives. Thank you” 
 
Link to Presentation from District Governor Martin Parnell: 
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000952/en-ca/files/page/presentations-from-meetings/sept-2-2021-dg-
martin-parnell/RCCSP---Sept-2-2021-DG-Martin-Parnell.pdf 
 
Speaker Thanks: Craig Stokke: Martin, on behalf of the Club we want to thank you for taking the 
time to visit us today. Based on your world records, marathons and quests we want to thank you 
for making us all feel completely inadequate. You are an inspiration and we appreciate you step-
ping up and leading our District this year. Sue and David, we also want to thank you for all you do. 
In recognition of your time today, our Club will make a $100 donation to the Calgary Rotary Clubs 
Foundation. This gift will help support our community. Thank you.  
 

 

Serve to change lives 
DG Martin Parnell 

https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000952/en-ca/files/page/presentations-from-meetings/sept-2-2021-dg-martin-parnell/RCCSP---Sept-2-2021-DG-Martin-Parnell.pdf
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000952/en-ca/files/page/presentations-from-meetings/sept-2-2021-dg-martin-parnell/RCCSP---Sept-2-2021-DG-Martin-Parnell.pdf
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2021 WGIPPA 
VIRTUAL CONFERENCE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2021—14:00 TO 16:20 MOUNTAIN DAYLIGHT TIME 
 
Peace Park Assembly 2021 Virtual Program 
(Presentations will be 20 minutes with ten minute Question period) 
14:00 14:05 - Opening Remarks – Bryan Walton, Chairman of Peace Park Assembly 2021 
14:05-14:35 - Park Superintendent Jeff Mow- “A Summer to Top Them All” 
14:35-15:05 - Park Superintendent Sal Rasheed-  
 
Five Minute Break 
 
15:10-15:45 - Maria Kliavkoff - “Peacebuilding on Our International and Shared Landscapes” 
15:45-16:15 – Dr. Leroy Little Bear - “Rematriation of Plains Bison in Waterton Park” 
16:15-16:25 - Closing Remarks and “Hands Across the Border Ceremony” -  WGIPPA President, Ed Handl 
 
Adjourn 
Registration Link:  

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=f0df386b-677e-48c0-87f6-dc7fc60a2f2d 
 
Speaker BIO’s 
 
Jeff Mow- Park Superintendent  Presentation: “A Summer to Top Them All” 
 
Jeff Mow is a member of the Kalispell Daybreak Club and has served as club President for the Rotary Club of Seward, Alaska.  He has served as the super-
intendent of Glacier National Park since 2013 during which he has been focused on: climate change, tribal relations visitor use management, and trans-
boundary conservation.  He is currently serving in an acting assignment as the Director for the national parks in Alaska. In addition to his time at Glacier 
National Park, he has served as superintendent at Denali National Park, Kenai Fjords National Park and Florissant Fossil Beds National Monument.  Jeff 
has 23 years of field experience with Alaska’s national parks with 8 duty stations throughout the state.  Additional assignments include: Intermountain 
Deputy Regional Director, Policy Advisor to the fledgling NPS Climate Change Response Program, the DOI Incident Commander to the Deepwater Hori-
zon Oil Spill, and as an investigator on the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill.  During the 110th Congress, he served on the U.S. Senate Energy and Natural Re-
sources Committee and the NPS Office of Legislative and Congressional Affairs.  He graduated from Carleton College with a degree in Environmental 
Education and attended graduate school at the University of Michigan in geological sciences.    
 
 Sal Rasheed – Park Superintendent 
      
Sal began his career at Parks Canada in 2001 as a Conservation Biologist for the Mountain Parks. Since then, he has taken on many assignment opportuni-
ties, the most recent assignment before WLNP was as the Associate Director in the Natural Resources Conservation Branch in Ottawa.  Prior to that he was 
Resource Conservation Manager in Jasper as well as the Field Unit Superintendent in Jasper.  Sal has considerable time at Parks Canada overseeing aspects 
of the national fire program for Parks Canada as well.  Sal has acted as the Field Unit Superintendent in Waterton twice before coming on as the Superin-
tendent in November of 2018 so is relatively familiar with the operations and situational landscape in Waterton. Sal was excited to be back in Waterton 
where he had his first graduate program field site in 1991. Prior to working for Parks Canada, Sal worked for eight years for both the Alberta and BC pro-
vincial governments in a project management capacity. Sal holds a Bachelor's and Master's degree in Environmental Sciences from the University of Cal-
gary. 
   
MARIA KLIAVKOFF - “Peacebuilding on Our International and Shared Landscapes” 
 
Author, Keynote Speaker and Director of Healthy Mourning Revolution, a training company dedicated to revolutionizing the way we think about grief and 
mourning, Maria dedicates her free time to Rotary and Peacebuilding Worldwide.  As co-chair of the District 5080 Peacebuilder Action Team, Maria edu-
cates and inspires district leadership, clubs and Rotarians to engage in peacebuilding activities. Maria is looking forward to her presidential years of the 
WGIPPA in 2022-2024 where we will kick off the 10-year countdown to the 100-year anniversary of the creation of the first International Peace Park.  On 
June 18, 1932, US and Canadian Rotarian’s partnered to incorporate the first international peace park in the world, Waterton Glacier International Peace 
Park.  It was a natural place to create such a park, Century’s before the first peoples of the land recognized this as a “Place of Peace”.  Rotarian’s engaged 
the governments of 2 nations to honour this fundamental truth, and the park was created.  This was an evolutionary step.  Today, on this sacred land, once 
again we are called to take evolutionary steps.  We, the Waterton Glacier International Peace Park Association, continue to grow with this vision and en-
gage in peacebuilding activities.  Join us as we look at peacebuilding efforts in the park and beyond.    
 
DR. LEROY LITTLE BEAR- “Rematriation of Plains Bison in Waterton Park” 
FOR THOUSANDS OF GNERATIONS, WE, THE BUFFALO, ROAMED THESE LANDS, MOUNTAIN VALLEYS, PLANTED THE SEEDS OF 
ALL DIFFERENT PLANTLIFE, DRANK FROM THE RUSHING WATER STREAMS FROM THE MOUNTAINS AND LAKES. WE WORKED 
COOPERATIVELY WITH A WHOLE COMMUNITY OF OTHERS OF THE ANIMAL WORLD TO ECO-ENGINEER THE LAND SO THAT OUR 
YOUNG WILL FOREVER ENJOY THE BEAUTY OF LANDSCAPING WAYS. THEN THE HOMO SAPIENS APPEARED ON THE SCE-
NE………….. 
 
Leroy Little Bear was born and raised on the Blood Indian Reserve (Kainai First Nation), approximately 70 km west of Lethbridge, Alberta. One of the 
first Native students to complete a program of study at the University of Lethbridge, Little Bear graduated with a Bachelor of Arts Degree in 1971.  He 
continued his education at the College of Law, University of Utah, in Salt Lake City, completing a Juris Doctor Degree in 1975. Following his graduation, 
Little Bear returned to his alma mater as a founding member of Canada’s first Native American Studies Department. He remained at the University of 
Lethbridge as a researcher, faculty member and department chair until his official retirement in 1997. In recent years Little Bear has continued his influen-
tial work as an advocate for First Nations education. From January 1998 to June 1999 he served as Director of the Harvard University Native American 
Program. Upon his return to Canada, he was instrumental in the creation of a Bachelor of Management in First Nations Governance at the University of 
Lethbridge- the only program of its kind in the country. In the spring of 2003, Little Bear was awarded the prestigious National Aboriginal Achievement 
Award for Education, the highest honour bestowed by Canada’s First Nations community. After a lifetime of educational service, Little Bear remains a 
dedicated and dynamic teacher and mentor to students and faculty at the University of Lethbridge. He continues to pursue new research interests including 
North American Indian science and Western physics, and the exploration of Blackfoot knowledge through songs, stories and landscape. 

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=f0df386b-677e-48c0-87f6-dc7fc60a2f2d
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• The event will be named after the Title Sponsor  

• (Similar to the Supreme Windows Stay in School Golf Tourna-
ment) 

• License to use Sponsorship in Sponsors promotional material  

•  

• Event recognition as the Title Sponsor 

 
•  

• 
 

•  

• Event Recognition on signage as Gold Sponsor 
 

•  

• 
 

• Event recognition as a Silver Sponsor 

 

•  

•  

• Event recognition as a Silver Sponsor 

 

•  

 

 

REX MURPHY 
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This excerpt is from an email that Liisa sent to Rick and Donna Jakubec 
 
 
Hey!  
  
I’ve been in the army for 2 months now and I’m do-
ing well! I just got accepted to the military police 
course I applied to. I’ve enjoyed it so far. My military 
service will last until June.  
  
I also got into law school! It’s located in Rovaniemi, 
Lapland, which is quite far from where I live current-
ly. It’s a 10-hour drive from my hometown, Turku. My 
studies will begin in August 2022. 
  
It’s quite cold and rainy here, I think the summer is 
officially over… I’m glad you guys have had a great 
weather, even though the forest fires are not what 
you’d hope for. I’m also happy to hear you’ve been 
able to do different activities despite covid. How is it 
there, are there still a lot of cases? How are the vac-
cinations going?    
  
My family is doing well, even though I haven’t seen 
them for a while… They have been sailing quite a 
lot, which I’m a bit jealous of. I did do a short and 
easy hike by myself during a short vacation be-
cause I actually had corona I got it from another 
person in the military but luckily I didn’t have any 
harsh symptoms. I’ve been a bit tired afterwards 
but hopefully I’ll be fully recovered as soon as 
possible.  
  
I hope you guys are doing well. How are things 
with the Rotary club? Have you been able to 
meet? Are you going to get an exchange student 
or not? 
  
Take care and greetings from my family! 
 
  
- Liisa 
 

ROTARY YEX NEWS: STUDENT UPDATE 

2019 YEX STUDENT FROM FINLAND: LIISA LEHTIO 
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 PARTNERS IN PRINT    

 

 
 

“PARTNERING IN THESE CHANGING TIMES” 
 
 
 

 

FALL MEMBERSHIP LUNCHEON:  
SEPTEMBER 14TH 2021   
Canyon Meadows Golf and Country Club: 12501 - 14th Street SW Calgary AB 
 
 Meal Choices: Pork Tenderloin or Chicken. We need to know what selection you have 

made by NO LATER than September 6th. 
   
 RSVP TO: KERRY STACK at: 403-256-7201 or to: 

 kerrypstack@gmail.com  Note any dietary restrictions 
 
 BOOK SALE: Please bring your books. Unsold books will be donated to 

"Calgary Reads. Fiction or and non-fiction books - no recipe or coffee-
table books, please. 

 
 PAYMENT FOR LUNCH: Treasurer Karen Grant will accept your pay-

ment of $45.00 for lunch up to: September 6th, 2021. Please make 
cheques payable to:  
ROTARY PARTNERS OF CALGARY AT STAMPEDE PARK and send to: Karen Grant at:  
3927 Vancouver Cres. NW Calgary AB T3A 0M2 

 

DUES:  
Membership dues will remain at $40.00 for the upcoming year, 2021/2022. Dues payments 

should be made out to: The Rotary Partners of Calgary at Stampede Park 
and then sent to Karen Grant, who is remaining as the Treasurer by Sept 1st 2021.   

Payment can be made by cheque/e-transfer to Karen: 3927 Vancouver Cres. NW Calgary 
AB T3A 0M2  or you can email Karen at: lkgrant@shaw.ca if you have questions     
 

 
Rhonda Yaskowich, President, 
Rotary Partners of Calgary at Stampede Park 
 
  
 

mailto:kerrypstack@gmail.com
mailto:lkgrant@shaw.ca
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September 1st:  Despite some threat of rain, twelve hikers did the Snagmore 
Loop Trail. It’s interesting to see the set of North of 60 which is still opera-
tional, but harder to see because of tree growth. The only flowers on the trail 
now are these Harebells and the hardy Asters. Lunch was on a couple of logs 
in the sunshine with lots of visiting. Coming down we saw this sign for Sug-
ar Momma Trail, which elicited comments on how we hadn't found one yet 
of either sex. Since we did not have any lunch cookies we had to cap off the 
hike with ice cream for most of us from Scoops in Bragg Creek   
   - Submitted by: Pat Farn 

 HIKING CLUB:  
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RCCSP CLUB CALENDER OF MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

SEPTEMBER 9th:  WE ARE AT THE BLUE ROOM, Park in Lot 2 
Rotary Profile: Greg Martin 
Meeting Registration Link: 
https://rotarycs.org/event/rccsp-september-9th-meeting-registration/ 

 

SEPTEMBER 14th: PARTNERS LUNCHEON    

SEPTEMBER 16th: WE ARE AT THE BLUE ROOM, Park in Lot 2 
Dr. Raj Bhwardja: CBC Radio Calgary Morning Medical Commentator 
 

 

SEPTEMBER 17TH-19TH: Waterton Peace Park Assembly Virtual Event  

SEPTEMBER 23rd:  ROTARY HOUSE 
Ali Velshi (VIA ZOOM): NBC Economics and Business Correspondent  

 

SEPTEMBER 30th:  ROTARY HOUSE 
Patrick Lor: High Tech In Alberta 

 

OCTOBER 7th: ROTARY HOUSE  To Be Announced  

OCTOBER 14th: ROTARY HOUSE  To be Announced  

OCTOBER 20th: Rock ‘em Sock ‘em Event  

OCTOBER 21st: ROTARY HOUSE  To be Announced  

OCTOBER 28th: ROTARY HOUSE  Rotary International Foundation and 
Calgary Rotary Clubs Foundation Presentations 

 

NOVEMBER 4th: ROTARY HOUSE  To be Announced  

NOVEMBER 11th: CARRIAGE HOUSE: REMEMBRANCE DAY  

NOVEMBER 18th: ROTARY HOUSE: To Be Announced  

NOVEMBER 25th: ROTARY HOUSE:  
Rotary Profile: Hans Tiedemann 

 

DECEMBER 2nd: ROTARY HOUSE: To Be Announced  

https://rotarycs.org/event/rccsp-september-9th-meeting-registration/
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2021/2022 RCCSP OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 
 
President                        Craig Stokke   
President-Elect                    Jim Fitzowich   
Past President                     Penny Leckie       
Club Secretary                    Luanne Whitmarsh 
Treasurer                        Don Mintz     
Partners President                  Rhonda Yaskowich 
Community Service Local/Int’l Director    Don Taylor  
Fundraising Director                 Mark Ambrose  
Member Experience Director           Wendy Giuffre 
Meeting and Events Director           Myrna Dube-Thompson 
Meeting and Recruitment Director       Tony Fisher   
Operations Director                Stan Cichon 
Youth Service                     Walter Flores  

CLUBRUNNER MOBILE APP 
 

 If you have an iPhone or an android it is recommended that you go to the app store or google and search using 
the words “ClubRunner”.  

 

 Download the app and use your username and password that you have for the ClubRunner desktop version.  
 

 This app gives you the ability to see all Club Members. You can Call, Text or email right within the app. 
 
Here are a couple of links to view so you can see what this app can do for you as a Rotarian. 
https://site.clubrunner.ca/page/clubrunner-mobile-app-now-available 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PFLu08meAHI 
 
Check it out I am sure you will find it useful   - Kathyann Reginato 

2021 RCCSP   

COMMITTEE  

LISTING 
 
You can access the 
20/21 RCCSP Com-
mittee Listing in the 
following ways: 
 
Go to: 
www.rotarycs.org and 
sign in with your 
username and pass-
word and on the main 
screen under “Our 
Club” you can pick 
“Club Executives & 
Committees” (see 
screenshot to the 
right) 
 
You can also view just your committees by going to our website: www.rotarycs.org and signing under Member Login. Then go to “Member 
Area” and go to “my ClubRunner” this will list your Committees for yourself only (see attached screenshot on the left) 
 
Please contact the Director or Chair if you have any questions. I would be more than happy to show you how to send your committee an 
email within ClubRunner if you are interested, as well. 

https://site.clubrunner.ca/page/clubrunner-mobile-app-now-available
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PFLu08meAHI
http://www.rotarycs.org
http://www.rotarycs.org

